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FOR INFORMATION AND CONSIDERATION, PLEASE.

A GH J. A BLE.CESOIII

cc:

Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development
I

n

The Undersecretary for Field Operations - Mindanao
The Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs
The Assistant Secretary for Field Operations - Eastern Mindanao
The National Coordinator. DENR CARP National Coordinating Office

ONLINE PRESENTATION, REVIEW AND EVALUATION OF CY 
2024 CBFM-CARP PROJECT PROPOSALS OF THE MIMAROPA 
REGION VIA ONLINE PLATFORM ON 07 DECEMBER 2023

Relative thereto, may we invite your Chief of Conservation and Development Division 
(CDD), Regional CBFM Coordinator and staff, the concerned PENRO and CENRO CBFM 
Coordinators for an online meeting on 7 December 2023,9:00 AM to 12:00 NOON, to present 
the submitted CY 2024 CBFM-CARP project Proposals of the Region to the above -mentioned 
Committee and to the FMB-TWG, for final review and evaluation. Please also invite concerned 
CBFM-POs’ representatives during the said meeting. A staff from the Community Forestry 
Section of this Office will coordinate with your office to provide the Zoom link for the said 
meeting. If you have further inquiry, you may directly contact at Telephone Number (02) 8927- 
7278 or email at fnnd.cfs(a ftnb.denr.gov.ph and icustodiofafmb.denr.gov.ph .

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR Region 4B (MIMAROPA) 
Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City

This pertains to the submitted CY 2024 CBFM-CARP Project Proposals of 
Region 4B which have been initially reviewed and revised in coordination with your Regional 
CBFM Coordinator. Based on Item 3.1. of CBFM-CARP Project Implementation Guideline per 
Memorandum of then Undersecretary for Staff Bureaus dated 5 June 2013, CBFM-CARP 
project proposals shall be reviewed by a Committee composed of personnel from the Forest 
Resources Management Division (FRMD) - Community Forestry Section (CFS) of the FMB 
and the DENR CARP National Coordinating Office. In addition, the FMB Technical Working 
Group (TWG) composed of personnel from other FMB Technical Divisions was created per 
FMB Special Order No. 2023-216 dated 17 August 2023 to assist the Committee in the review 
of the project proposals.

FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

NOV 2 0 2023 b 
111 iLaanrani 

RECORDS UNIT

The OIC-Assistant Secretary for Field Operations - Western Mindanao 
and Director, in concurrent capacity

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
Visayas, Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City
Tel. No.: (632) 8925-2141 / (632) 8927-4788
E-mail Address: fmb@denr.gov.ph Website:https://www.forestry.denr.gov.ph

mailto:fmb@denr.gov.ph
https://www.forestry.denr.gov.ph

